
 

The Bylaws Committee formally requests your suggestions for Bylaw additions or 

edits to be presented at the 2022 LPNH Convention.   

 

Why are they requesting these now?  It takes time to review, format, and vote on 

proposal changes in time to release them to the membership for review prior to the 

convention. 

 

The committee has created a form for your convenience in entering your 

suggestions. 

 

The form may be found here:  https://s.surveyplanet.com/iIpx38eWM 

 

So please help your Party to grow into the best Libertarian State Party in the nation 

by letting us know where you see room for growth! 

 

Thank you. 

 

LPNH Bylaws Committee 

  

https://lpnh.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2b07242c7be18460f1494d03a&id=44a6f30d1c&e=20c5fed9ea

